
 

AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 

TO: Fruita City Council and Mayor 

FROM: Mayor Joel Kincaid 

DATE: April 5, 2022 

AGENDA TEXT: Consideration of a letter of support for the reconstruction of the Church of Jesus 

Christ of Latter-day Saints church building in Fruita, which burned in April 2021, 

and was subsequently demolished and removed.  

  

BACKGROUND 

Mayor Joel Kincaid updated the City Council at the March 29 Council Workshop that he had received a 

request from Bishop Dale Rooks for the city Council to consider writing a letter of support for the Church 

of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints to reconstruct the church building in Fruita, which burned in April 

2021, and was subsequently demolished and removed. Council provided direction to place a simple draft 

letter of support to be considered on April 5 during Council Reports & Actions of the city Council meeting. 

A draft letter is attached.   


